
 

  

“The bigger you dream, the 
bigger you play…own the 

moment.” 
 

Beaumont Amateur Hockey Association 
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                JUNE/JULY  2018 

In This Issue: 

 Scholarship Recipients 

 Welcome New Faces 

 Calling All Coaches 

 Golf Tournament 

 Officiating Clinic 

 Parade Pics 

 Important Dates   

CONGRATULATIONS    SCHOLARSHIP    RECIPIENTS 

Four BAHA athletes received scholarships at the Annual General 

Meeting on May10th: 

Recipients of the Philip Ki Joon Scholarships were Daine 

Dellezay and Nate Legere.   

Ty Joinson was presented with the GJ Magnan 

Athletic/Educational Scholarship. 

Evan Grant received the Liz and John Thompson Memorial 

Scholarship.  Congratulations boys!  Well done! 

 



 

  

ELECTION OF BOARD MEMBERS 

On May 10th, BAHA held its Annual 

General Meeting in the CCBCC.  We 

are pleased to congratulate our new 

board members as well as those 

existing board members who will be 

remaining on the board: 

 Brian Tancowny – President 

 Scott McAuley – VP On Ice Operations 

 Renee Kadatz – VP  Off Ice Operations 

 Stacey Yochim – Treasurer 

 Sherri Miller - Secretary 

 Dylan Dellezay – Midget Director 

 Kelly Seide – Bantam Director 

 Ryan Bresden – Peewee Director 

 Jeff Smith – Atom Director 

 John Jenkins – Novice Director 

 Richard Hamula – IP Director 

 Marcie Kagi – Tournament Director 

 Philip Lentz – Director of Fundraising 

 Lance Hyndman – Referee-in-Chief 

EXCITING NEW ROLES 

The board has nominated the 

following members to fill the roles 

of: 

Golf Tournament Coordinator – 

Kristen Glen 

Tournament Coordinator – Simone 

Nordstrom 

Social Media and Communications 

Coordinator – Brandy Kelly 

Casino Coordinator – Robyn 

MacDonald 

AA Director – Trevor Matter 

We are still looking for individuals 

for the positions of: Minor Hockey 

Coordinator, Coach Director and 

Goalie Director – please email: 

nominations@baha.ab.ca 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME     EXECUTIVE    ADMINISTRATOR 

Beaumont Amateur Hockey Association extends a warm welcome 

to the successful candidate in the position of Executive 

Administrator.  Karmen Kadatz brings experience as an ice 

allocator and is excited to be part of the growth and development 

of our association.   

mailto:nominations@baha.ab.ca


 

  CALLING ALL COACHES!!!! 

BAHA is now accepting applications 

for all Head Coach and Assistant 

Coach Positions. 

 

 

 

 

 Please visit baha.ab.ca to submit your online application.  Look 

under the development/coach resources tabs. 

 Deadline to submit applications is August 31st, 2018.  

 All coaches must have a Criminal Record Check completed (see 

Level Directors for a CRC request letter), as well as Coaches 

Respect In Sport.   

 On August 27th, BAHA will be hosting a mandatory Coach and 

Manager Seminar for all individuals interested in these positions 

for the 2018/19 season.  Guest speakers from Hockey Alberta will 

be in attendance!    Don’t miss out on valuable information for the 

upcoming season.   

 

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

 Like our Facebook page, Instagram, and Twitter  

 Check in regularly at baha.ab.ca 

 Keep up to date on any BAHA information 

throughout the summer. 

   

 



 

  

THIRD ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT AND FUNDRAISER 

SATURDAY AUGUST 25TH AT EAGLE ROCK GOLF COURSE 

 

 Join us to start off the hockey season with a great 

day of golf and prizes.  Registration is now open at 

baha.ab.ca.   

 Register early to ensure a spot!  The first 40 golfers 

registered and paid will be entered in the Early Bird 

Draw. 

 We are also looking for sponsors for the golf 

tournament.  Interested sponsors should contact  

Marcie Kagi at  tournament-director@baha.ab.ca. 

 

 



 

  
VOLUNTEER DEPOSIT CHEQUES 

BAHA requires all Members who do not choose the volunteer buyout option at the 

time of registration to submit a cheque (dated Jan.1st, 2019) in the amount of 

$300.00 payable to BAHA for each registered player.  You can choose to buy out 

your shifts up until Jan.1st, 2019 but there will be NO REFUNDS once shifts have 

been bought out.   

Registration for the BAHA 2018-19 season will not be considered complete until: 

1) Registration is paid in full (including outstanding fees from previous year) 

2) Volunteer commitment is bought out OR Volunteer Deposit Cheque is 

submitted. 

3) Parent Respect in Sport is completed and up to date. 

 

*Players will not be permitted to attend evaluations until registration is complete 

as per above. 

* Several more volunteer shifts will open up as the evaluation schedules are made 

and we book dates for the BAHA  tournament, photo day, fan ware sale and year 

end bash. 

DEVELOPMENT CAMPS!! 

 Develop speed, agility, and overall conditioning. 

 Consider one of the awesome camps being offered in association 

with Quantum and Top Shelf.   

 Check out the website for further information.   

 www.baha.ab.ca/event/21389 

 www.baha.ab.ca/event/21390 
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 BAHA OFFICIATING CLINIC 

The clinic for both new and returning officials will take place on Saturday 

September 22 at the KNRRC.  

 If you are interested in becoming an official you must meet the following 

conditions:  

1. Be at least 13 years of age before January 1, 2019  

2. Complete Hockey University online training (required for all new officials)  

3. Attend a one-day Officiating Clinic  

4. Pass the Hockey Canada National Referee Exam  

5. Register as an official with Hockey Alberta  

 For more information and to register for the clinic contact:  

referee-in-chief@baha.ab.ca.  

 

 

MERCI BEAUCOUP! 

A huge thank you to all of the players and members that 

helped to make the BAHA float a success in this year’s parade.  

BAHA also thanks the Bel Van Construction Group for their 

generous donation of the giant puck and logo! 

 

 

 

 



  



 

CASINO DATES 

• BAHA Casino dates: August 9th and 10th at Camrose Resort Casino 

– thank you to everyone who signed up to work a casino shift! 

 

IMPORTANT DATES!!! 
 

COACH APPLICATIONS 

Head Coach and Assistant Coach 

applications due Aug. 31, 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COACH/MANAGER INFO NIGHT 

August 27th – Guest speakers 

from Hockey Alberta.  For all 

Coaches and Team Managers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DEVELOPMENT CAMPS 

Quantum and Top Shelf camps 

August 19th.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Mark your calendar for Saturday, 

August 25th!  The 3rd Annual Ice 

Breaker Classic Golf Tournament 

will be held at Eagle Rock Golf 

Course.  Registration is now open!  

Sign up at baha.ab.ca.  New this 

year; we are hosting the golf 

tournament on a SATURDAY!   

 

 

 

 

 

Over the summer, please check the website and follow us on social 

media to find out specific dates/times and groupings for Conditioning 

Camps, Time Trials and Cascades.  As soon as evaluation schedules 

are made, several volunteer shifts will be available for check-ins and 

bench management. 

 

 

REFEREE CLINIC 

The referee clinic will be held on 

Saturday September 22nd.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


